
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

                                         

ANNOUNCEMENT 

014/PGM/BRP/PLD/VI/2018 

 

In connection with Eid Al-Fitr holiday 1439 Hijriah/ Year 2018 and follow up the 

previous announcement No.011/PGM/BRP/PLD/V/2018, The Board of Directors PT 

Bank Resona Perdania herewith announce as follows: 

 

 Friday, June 8, 2018 

- Office is open as usual. 

- Transactions that have passed the cut off time: 

SKNBI transaction, BI-RTGS transaction, and Remittance transaction will be 

processed on June 19, 2018, except for foreign exchange transactions will be 

processed on June 21, 2018. 

 

 Monday, June 11, 2018 until Monday, June 18, 2018 

- Office is closed. 

 

 Tuesday, June 19, 2018 and Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
- Office is open with operational limited: 

1. SKNBI Transaction, BI-RTGS Transaction, and Remittance Transaction.*) 

Operate normally. 

2. Export Import Transaction.*)  

Operate normally. 

3. Foreign Currency Exchange Transaction (including transactions through 

internet banking). 

Dispensed. 

 

 Thursday, June 21, 2018 
- Office is open as usual. 

 

That’s all our information. Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 
 
With kind regards, 

Board of Directors 

PT Bank Resona Perdania 

 

 
*) Remittance, Export and Import transaction made in the same currency. 

 

To 

Our Valued Customers 

PT Bank Resona Perdania 

  

Jakarta, June 2018 

  


